
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Committee of the Whole   Analyst:   Jim Martin 
ECAF:    2023-0260 
Proposal:  Ordinance 23-020    Date:    March 16, 2023 
 
Consideration:  
Approving Blueberry Hill Children’s Park Interlocal Agreement GF-022-5g. 
Background   
Snohomish County Council appropriated funding for Council projects as part of the 2022 
Adopted Budget, further amended by Ordinance 22-001.  To address the unprecedented 
isolation created by the pandemic, the City of Monroe has chosen a playground in a QCT in 
the local community to upgrade with new equipment including ADA accessible play areas.   
The proposed Interlocal Agreement, which is for a one-year term through December 31, 2024, 
sets the terms by which the County will reimburse the City of Monroe for eligible expenses 
for the project, up to a maximum of $100,000. 
Current Proposal  
To approve and authorize the County Executive, or designee, to sign the Interlocal 
Agreement between Snohomish County and the City of Monroe for Blueberry Hill Children’s 
Park Improvements. 
Duration:  N/A 
Fiscal Implications: $100,000 
2023 Budget:   
Is this in the current year budget: Yes 
Future Budget Impacts:  N/A 
Handling:  Normal 
Approved-as-to-form:    
Risk Management:  Yes 
Executive Recommendation:  Approval   
Attachments:  Refer to the submitted ECAF 
Amendments:  NONE.   
Request:  Move to Council to set time and date for a Public Hearing. 


